Changes to the Fuel Reimbursement Charge Percentage (“FRCP”), Unit Fuel Surcharge (“UFS”) and Annual Charge Adjustment (“ACA”) to become effective October 1, 2014
The FRCP proposed to become effective for the Winter Period beginning October 1, 2014, is 2.95%.  The proposed Unit Fuel Surcharge (“UFS”) for this period is (0.19)¢/dth.  These changes are currently pending FERC approval in Docket No. RP14-1222-000.  Shippers should use the 2.95% fuel rate when making October supply arrangements.  FGT will update this posting once an order is issued.

FGT’s ACA surcharge will increase from 0.12¢/dth to 0.14¢/dth effective October 1, 2014, in accordance with the Commission’s Annual Charge billing for Fiscal Year 2015.

